MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947

NOTICE NO / 2022

MOUNT HILL, PEMBROKE
PARTIAL LANE CLOSURE
FOR
WALL CONSTRUCTION

MONDAY, JUNE 6, 2022 THROUGH FRIDAY, JULY 1%, 2022

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that wall repairs along the road edge will
take place at the property located at 38 Mount Hill, Pembroke.

The wall reconstruction will commence on Monday June 6%, 2022 and continue until Friday July 1%, 2022.
These repairs will require a partial lane closure and restriction of traffic flow.

In order to secure the work site and the safety of the workers, traffic will be restricted to one way flow in the
north-west direction. Traffic will be allowed to enter Mount Hill from the Langton Hill side to head west to
Berkeley Road. Barricades will be placed on Mount Hill to prohibit traffic from traveling from Bulley-
Graham-Rawlins Funeral Home to Langton Hill.

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to encourage the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for any
inconvenience that may result.

Should there be any questions regarding these works, contact Curtis Charles, Construction and Maintenance
Engineer for the Ministry of Public Works on 501-3036.

Dated this _j ) day of May, 2022

gl

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil) ED, JP, MP
Minister of Public Works

By Order




